
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
May 2, 2025 
 
 
 
Ellie Lansing, MSN, RN, ACNPC-AG, TNS 
Trauma Program Manger  
Springfield Memorial Hospital Trauma 
701 North First Street, Mailbox 64 
Springfield, IL 62781 
 
Dear Ellie: 
 
The Department has completed the review of your trauma plan update (Section 515.Appendix B – Request 
for Renewal) for the Southern Illinois Trauma Center at Springfield Memorial Hospital’s Level I Trauma 
Center program. 
 
The revised plan is approved, and your program file have been updated accordingly. 
 
This letter shall serve as verification that the Southern Illinois Trauma Center at Springfield Memorial 
Hospital Trauma Program has remained in good standing and is currently designated as an Illinois Level I 
Trauma Center in Illinois EMS Region 3. 
 
Should you have any questions of need additional assistance, please contact my office at 217-785-2087 or 
by email at joseph.albanese@illinois.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Albanese, RN, BSN 
Trauma Systems Coordinator 
 
C: File 
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